
This bill is based on Fake Science and is striking fear into the hearts of the Children of 
Oregon.  
I have been watching the public hearings over the internet and I keep hearing one thing 
that really troubles me.  
Several people have mentioned the 11-year time line for Global Warming to be reversed 
before it's too late.  
Children have given testimony that they fear there won't be an Earth by the time they're 
30.  
This Fake Science has planted a seed of fear in the hearts of the generation we depend 
on to keep things normal. 
Fear is not the way to push this agenda. 
Look into the eyes of the 16-year-old as she testifies. 
She really believes she does not have a future. 
In 11 years she'll only be 27. 
Why should she study if there is no future for her? 
Another young person was reduced to tears while she talked about the 11-year limit on 
her life. 
Please do not contribute to the fear. 
Fear of not having a future can result in self-destructive behavior. 
Please, please do not destroy the Children of Oregon with this Fake Science. 
I pray for them that they see the truth about this Fake Science. 
 

Please vote NO on HB 2020 
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